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Reference:   FOI.4111.20 

Subject:    Health Boards IT strategy plan 

Date of Request: 25 September 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
ICT/IM&T/IS Strategy plan; we are seeking the latest document of year 2020 onwards. Please 
share. 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) regrets to inform you that we do not hold an ICT/IM&T/IS 
strategy document for 2020. However, the digital strategy was included as part of the UHB’s Three 
Year Plan 2020/23, which was presented to the Board at their meeting on 26 March 2020. 
 
This information is already within the public domain; therefore, the UHB has applied an exemption 
under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, as the information is accessible by 
another means.  
 
The digital strategy section can be located within chapter 12 of ‘Our Three Year Plan 2020/23, 
incorporating the Annual Plan 2020/21’ document. For ease of reference please click on the link 
below, which will take you directly to the UHB’s Three Year Plan Board meeting paper: 
https://hduhb.nhs.wales/about-us/your-health-board/board-meetings-2020/board-meetings-2020-
documents/public-board-agenda-bundle-26-march-2020/#page=137 
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